
Driver Training; SB 94

SB 94 requires a motor vehicle accident avoidance course (course) associated with a 
required reduction in motor vehicle insurance premium charges to be at  least four hours in 
duration. The bill requires the course utilize a nationally recognized driver training curriculum or 
a curriculum approved by a state or  federal  agency,  replacing approval  of  a course by the 
National Safety Council or a “governmental agency such as the State Board of Education.” The 
bill also updates terms, including replacing “discount” with “premium reduction,” and specifies 
the insured participant is the principal operator of the covered vehicle.
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